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Release of Draft Relocation Plan
Draft Relocation Plan (Draft Plan) released on Friday, November 3, 2023.

Required by California law for TJPA Board of Directors adoption prior to 
progressing the Right-of-Way program for The Portal.

This Draft Plan documents how TJPA plans to assist persons displaced by 
TJPA’s acquisition of property. 

In summary, the plan:
(1) describes the Project, its schedule and financing plan 
(2) identifies the impact that the Project may have on the occupants of 

property required for the Project
(3) identifies the availability of potential relocation sites
(4) explains TJPA’s Relocation Assistance Program.
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Public Comment Period Details
Public comment period from November 3, 2023 to December 4, 2023. 

You may submit comments on the Draft Plan for receipt by December 4, 2023 using 
one of the methods below:
By mail to: By phone: By email:

ARWS - c/o Emily Plurkowski
1255 Treat Blvd., Suite 815 
Walnut Creek, CA 94597

ARWS - Emily Plurkowski 
(800) 558-5151 Or (925) 691-2863

ARWS- Emily Plurkowski 
eplurkowski@arws.com

Responses to comments received in the comment period will be incorporated into a 
Final Relocation Plan that will be submitted to the TJPA Board of Directors for review 
and consideration during its December 14, 2023 meeting.

The Draft Relocation Plan is available:
Online on TJPA’s website: In person at TJPA’s office: In electronic copy emailed 

to you:

https://www.tjpa.org/about-tjpa/items-
public-comment

425 Mission Street, Suite 250
San Francisco, CA 94105
Monday – Friday, 8:30am – 5pm 
(except holidays)

Request by calling ARWS 
at (800) 558-5151

mailto:eplurkowski@arws.com
https://www.tjpa.org/about-tjpa/items-public-comment
https://www.tjpa.org/about-tjpa/items-public-comment


Questions?
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